Little Bees School
Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722 455222

E-mail: slittlebees@yahoo.com

Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM MACRINE AMOLO – TO SPONSOR ROSA
Dear Sponsor Rosa,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

Thank you for your hospital bill that supported your foster daughter. Macrine was the worst affected, I never imagined she could survive, but God is great, He did miracles. 

Macrine still cries, she is not happy at all, cries too much, but I am taking care of her, she is only drinking water. She doesn’t want fruits she has sore throats and tongue, she has not changed much but day by day she will improve. All children came out with drugs, they are all under drugs, by one month I believe, and we shall see some changes.

She drew a picture before she was taken to hospital, I will send you. Macrine was affected much because she was with little children of 4 years. She has not come to attend her classes, we still give her time to relax and again I will be giving updates of Macrine Amolo. Other children are affected with crying as a baby to gain her health. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

